
  

     

    

     

 

  

    

   

      

   

 

Nikki Evans selected as next General Counsel of the Missouri Gaming Commission 

Nikki D. Evans has been selected as the next General Counsel of the Missouri Gaming 

Commission (MGC). Originally from Dallas, Texas, Evans is a 2007 graduate of Texas A&M 

University and 2010 graduate of the University of Missouri School of Law. 

“Nikki brings a wealth of legal expertise and gaming industry experience that will be 

invaluable to the continued success of MGC. Her proven track record in navigating complex 

regulatory environments, combined with her deep understanding of gaming law, positions her 

perfectly to provide the strategic legal guidance needed in this role. We are confident that Nikki's 

leadership and legal acumen will help us uphold the integrity of Missouri's gaming industry while 

ensuring compliance with state laws and regulations,” Michael Leara, Executive Director. 

Evans will begin her duties November 1, 2024. 


